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UPCOMING 

EVENTS… 
 
October 3: 

Community Meeting  

7:00 p.m. 

Academy of Success 

525 Hurley Avenue 

 

October 16: 

Clean Community 

Competition Winners 

Announced 

 

 

 

October Meeting 
     We’d love to have you join our meeting THIS Thursday, October 3, at 7:00 p.m. at the 

Academy of Success (525 Hurley Avenue).  The Association gathers on the first Thursday of 

every month to hear exciting updates on things going on in our neighborhood, ask and answer 

questions regarding life in Gwynns Falls, and hear from Southwest District police officers on 

important issues.  The Gwynns Falls Business & Homeowners Association is committed to 

serving you as best as possible, but we need to hear from you to know what things need to be 

done to better our living and working environment. 

     YOU are a significant and irreplaceable part of our community and we would love to see 

you Thursday evening and hear what is important to you.  We will be raffling off trash cans 

and recycling bins at our upcoming meeting.  Everyone in attendance will have a chance to 

win, there is no cost.  
Become Part of the Team 

     The Gwynns Falls Business & Homeowners Association has a vacancy on the board.  We 

are currently looking for someone to fill the vice president position.  This is your opportunity to 

become better connected with local government and help to inspire positive change in our 

neighborhood.  If you are interested, please contact Christopher Schulze (contact information to 

the left).   
Get Connected with Resources 

     The Gwynns Falls Business & Homeowners Association can help connect you with 

a number of resources.  Are you looking for a job, curious about a situation in the 

neighborhood, wondering what to do about illegal activity around you, or trying to get 

rid of bulk trash?  Come to our meeting and we will connect you with resources to help 

in your situation.  Part of our mission is to improve living conditions for everyone in 

our neighborhood and to increase property values through community improvement.   
 

    IF YOU NOTICE ACTS OF VANADLISM IN OUR NEIGHBORHOOD, PLEASE 

REPORT IT TO THE POLICE.  THANK YOU! 

 

There is reduced parking in our neighborhood, due to the detour from the Frederick Bridge 

closing.  Please be considerate to your neighbors when you park.  Please ensure that you only 

take up space for one car.  Thank you. 

 

Park Wish List:   
1 gas powered weed-eater. 

 
If you have any ideas for events you would like to see this year, please come out to our meeting 

or contact Christopher Schulze. 

 

Gwynns Falls Business & 

Homeowners Association 

http://www.neighborhoodlink.com/Gwynns_Falls 

Connect Locally  

http://www.neighborhoodlink.com/Gwynns_Falls

